
Dear Nashwaak Valley families!       October 2, 2020 

 

A few information updates for you… 

 

Milk and Pizza – two Thursdays a month 

We are once again providing the opportunity for families to purchase milk and pizza.  We are offering it 

two Thursdays month.  October’s order has already been set up on School Cash Online, and notifications 

should be coming to your email address for October 15 and 29. 

Fire Prevention Week 

Next week is Fire Prevention Week.  The Nashwaak Valley Fire Department will be visiting with class 

bubbles on Friday to talk about safety and awareness.  Our Black Bears will be receiving their Fire 

Prevention gazettes next week. 

We Care 

It is hard to believe it is October.  September flew by!  We are so very happy to have our Black Bears 

back in the halls and classrooms of Nashwaak Valley.  They have been masking up when needed and 

hand sanitizing in and out of the building and classrooms.  We are very proud of our Black Bears!   

We Care 
We Care about our learning 

We Care about our community 
We Care about our school 

We Care about our classmates 
We Care about our environment 

We Care about ourselves 
 

Our October calendars have been sent home and the website calendar has been updated… just in case 

you misplace your copy       

If you have any questions or concerns… please contact us! 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 


